
 
 
20 November 2023 
 
 
By email:  fyi-request-24492-db053885@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Kia ora S 
 
I refer to your information request dated 21 October 2023 made under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act). You have requested: 
 
 “the individual 300-level GPAs of all Psychology majors at 300-level”. 
 
 
Subject to the following comments, please see attached the information you have requested: 
 

• The GPA data provided is as at 14 November 2023. 
 

• The data includes the GPAs of all students who are enrolled in a Psychology Major for any 
Undergraduate Bachelor programme and who are enrolled in at least one 300-level 
Psychology paper in 2023. 
 

• The GPA value is calculated from the results of all the papers the student was enrolled in in 
2023. 
 

• Students who are enrolled in 300-level papers in 2023, but do not yet have results for these 
papers on their record (i.e. enrolled in Semester 2 2023 papers only), are excluded from the 
data. 
 

 
I trust that this information will be helpful.  
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 
 
 
Jenny Shaw 
Official Information and Compliance Coordinator 
Office of the Registrar 
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